
	
  
	
  

Roissy, le 29/12/2014 
 
 
EurECCA representing 70% of organised cabin crew in Europe wishes to 
express its full support and solidarity to their colleagues of easyJet Cabin 
Crew based in France during their fight to stop social dumping in their 
company. 
 
EurECCA expresses its concern about the pressure on the social and 
financial status and considers legitimate the demands of SNPNC union 
representatives for better working conditions and a larger share of 
operating profits in a constructive and fair social dialogue. 
 
In solidarity,   
 

 

 

	
  

Annette Groeneveld 
President EurECCA 
 

Xavier Gautier 
Vice President EurECCA 


